
Hi , 
  
Could you place this in Uniform and on Comino please  
  
Thanks  
  
Mike  
  
From: Shaun Scrutton  
Sent: 25 November 2013 13:46 
To: Mike Stranks 
Subject: FW: Planning Applications 13/00621/LBC and 13/00620/FUL 
  
  
  
Shaun Scrutton 
BSc(Hons), DipTP, MBA, IHBC, MCMI, MRTPI 
Head of Planning & Transportation 
Rochford District Council 
T: 01702 318137 
E: shaun.scrutton@rochford.gov.uk 
W: www.rochford.gov.uk 
  
  
From: John Watson [mailto:foulnessparishcouncil@gmail.com]  
Sent: 25 November 2013 13:29 
To: Shaun Scrutton 
Cc: Roger Burroughs; ELAINE JONES 
Subject: Planning Applications 13/00621/LBC and 13/00620/FUL 
  
Dear Shaun 
  
Further to our exchange of e-mails last week I am now attaching a letter with the Foulness Island 
Parish Council's comments on the above planning applications. 
  
Regards 
  
John  
John Watson 
Clerk to Foulness Island Parish Council 
86 Southchurch Boulevard 
Southend on Sea 
Essex SS2 4UZ 
  
e-mail:- foulnessparishcouncil@gmail.com 
tel: 07757484225 
 

mailto:shaun.scrutton@rochford.gov.uk
http://www.rochford.gov.uk/
mailto:[mailto:foulnessparishcouncil@gmail.com]
mailto:foulnessparishcouncil@gmail.com

